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Through following Jesus, we aim to be a caring, happy school, where everyone is valued and 

appreciated and can reach their true potential. We hope to act justly, love tenderly, and walk humbly 
with our God. 
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         4th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Spring is finally here, and it is so good to hear the children outside enjoying the sunshine.   
The reception children have loved having their spring chicks in class as they have hatched 
from eggs and grown so quickly!!  
 
Next week as many of you may have realised is the 50th Anniversary of the school’s 
incarnation as a Catholic Primary school on this site.  Staff have planned a wide variety of 
gorgeous activities for the children over the course of the week.  We are starting the week 
with Mass in church, then the Youth Ministry Team are coming into school for three days to 
work with the children and finally on Friday 11th April there will be an own clothes party day 
to finish off all the celebrations!!  
 
Thank you for all photographs and newspaper clippings parents have brought into school to 
share.  It is wonderful to remember all the previous staff and governors who have worked in 
school over the last 50 years.  There have been many special stories to tell and memories to 
share.   
 
Have a beautiful weekend and enjoy the much-needed sunshine!  
 
Best wishes,  
 
A D Thorpe      

 
Mrs A D Thorpe      
Headteacher        
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